

DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE

HEADQUARTERS, 10TH BATTALION UNITED STATES MILITARY ENTRANCE PROCESSING COMMAND 7178 BAYMEADOWS WAY JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32256-6861

MEES-TEJ-H

January 12, 2021

Commanding Officer, U.S. Military Entrance Processing Station Jacksonville, FL 7178 Baymeadows Way Jacksonville, FL 32256

Mrs. Maria Mead President, Keiser University Tallahassee 1700 Halstead Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32309

Dear President Mead,

Keiser University Tallahassee continues to be a tremendous asset in supporting the U.S. Military, the Military Entrance Processing Station Jacksonville, and those young men and women wishing to serve their country.

It is without question a direct result of your continued support that we are considered the number one MEPS in the United States. On behalf of the Military Entrance Processing Station Jacksonville, Florida, I would like to extend my personal thank you, and to your staff for the use of your testing facility for the administration of the Internet-based Computerized Adaptive Testing (ICAT) version of the Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery (ASVAB) to prospective military applicants. With new and modern testing initiatives on the horizon, your partnership has been invaluable. You are a credit to your state, your county, and the city of Tallahassee.

Your university, with its great reputation for being military-friendly, continues helping support the mission of the United States Military Entrance Processing Command. Let me add that we partner with several colleges in both Florida and Georgia, but none has been as professional and gracious as Keiser University Tallahassee. You are truly blessed to have such a team in place. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Quintrell L. McCreary

CDR, USN Commanding